
LEESBURG VILLAGE COUNCIL 

“EMERGENCY COUNCIL MEETING” 

March 21, 2018 

Mayor Freddie Snyder, Presiding 

 

   Mayor Freddie Snyder called the emergency session of the Leesburg Village Council 

to order on Wednesday, March 21, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. in the Leesburg Municipal 

Building. No invocation was given and Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

ROLL CALL:   Present:  Council Members Mr. John 

Michael, Ms. Shawn Priest, Mr. Chris 

Runyon, Mr. Morgan Sheppard, Mr. Mr. 

Richard Tolle and Mr. Scott Willey 

      Also present: Fiscal Officer Tracy Evans,   

Police Chief Shane Nolley and Solicitor        

Fred Beery was absent. 

    

Also attending:  No visitors 

PURPOSE OF THE MEETING:  Discuss and pass 2018 Appropriations and Police 

Personnel. 

LEGISLATION: 

ORDINANCE NO. 18-05 

 

AN ORDINANCE TO MAKE THE PERMANENT APPROPRIATIONS FOR 

CURRENT EXPENSES AND OTHER EXPENDITURES OF THE VILLAGE OF 

LEESBURG, STATE OF OHIO, DURING THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING 

DECEMBER 31, 2018.    

   Shawn Priest moved and Chris Runyon seconded to approve the 2018 Appropriations.  

Roll call vote 6-0.  Motion carried. 

MISCELLANEOUS: 

   After a lot of discussion, no decision was made regarding hiring a full time and part 

time police officer.  Councilman Chris Runyon suggested we table this and discuss it 

further at the next meeting. 

   Shawn Priest moved and Chris Runyon seconded to adjourn the meeting at 8:50 P.M.  

Roll call vote 5-0.  Meeting Adjourned.  (Councilman Richard Tolle had to leave the 

meeting right before adjournment) 

 

     

 


